
 Meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men 

of the parish are welcome to attend. 

Every Sunday 
 

1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays from 2-4 PM 
 

2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 
 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. 
 

Please bring a donation for the food bank. 
 

Starting this Sunday, August 21st the 
Altar Society will be selling Catholic 

merchandise downstairs during coffee 
hour.  All proceeds will be donated to the 

new dishwasher fund.  If you are 
interested in seeing what is available, 
please see Jodi Sherman after Mass. 

 

Our next Altar meeting will be Sunday, 

August 28th after Mass. 

August Duties 

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6   

All are invited . . .  

Schoenstatt  

Marian Conference 

for the Pacific Northwest 
 

November 18-20, 2016 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 

Kennewick,  Washington 
Come learn how to become a Missionary with 

 Mary to renew our culture! 
 

Registration forms can be found online at  

http://www.pnwconference.com  
 

For more information call Martha Gonzalez 

Klein 15 (509) 366-6440 (Spanish or Deanna 

Leonard at (541) 667-8537 or Marge Rolen at 

(541) 567-3805 
 

Information Brochures are available  

in the back of the church. 

Please support our KOC  by attending! 

Hear Ye, 
Here Ye 
Religious 
Education (RE) 
will begin on 
September 14th 
so time to sign 
up!!!! 

Some changes 
are coming.  Classes for K-5th (no pre-k) will be 
held on Wednesdays after school from 4:00PM to 
5:15PM.  Students will meet in the Parish Hall right 
after school and upon arrival will be given a light 
snack.  At 4:00PM they will proceed to classes. 

Father Greiner will be teaching a Confirmation 
Class for the 6th and 7th grades.  Class will be at 
7:00PM in the rectory. 
 

Grades 8th through 12th will meet in the evening at 
7:00PM. 
 

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of 
the church or at the Parish Office.  Office hours 
are 9:00am to 1:00pm Monday thru Fri.   

There is a registration fee of $20.00 per child 
with a maximum of $40.00 per family. 

Parish Picnic 
September 11, 2016, Following Mass 

Everyone is invited, please bring  
a salad or dessert, and eating utensils. 
Hamburgers, Hotdogs and beverages 

 will be provided. 


